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The Town of Bolton is happy to announce design work will soon commence
regarding the

Rehabilitation and Expansion of Derby Field
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This project is feasible through a grant award from the Commonwealth’s
Municipal Vulnerability Preparedness program

Watch for additional details on public input events coming soon!!
Community input is vital to the plans successl!







